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Community Update Number 20 
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Construction Update 
With the new block paving of the road and a majority of the footpaths completed in December, Sixth 
Street was fully opened to pedestrian and vehicle traffic over the Christmas and New Year holiday 
period. Drivers are reminded that Sixth Street ‘south’ is now a one-way street heading southwards from 
the Bridge Street intersection (towards the MarketPlace) so vehicles can no longer enter Sixth Street 
from South Terrace. 

 
 

Outside Ideas have now returned to site and the focus for January is the completion of the remaining 
footpath in Zone 4 and the new kerbing on the northern side of Bridge Street. In February, after the 
school holiday period has concluded, the remaining works on the Bridge Street intersection will be 
undertaken. The installation of street furniture and trees will also take place throughout January and 
February. 
 
Open for Business 
All local traders will remain ‘open for business’ throughout the construction works, with pedestrian 
access to shops and businesses available at all times. Please take the opportunity to visit your favourite 
shops on Sixth Street, and to watch the project unfold.  
 

Let’s Talk – ‘Construction Zone’ 
You can view the latest news and images from the ‘Sixth Street Revitalisation Project’ in our 
‘Construction Zone’ on our ‘Let’s Talk’ page of Council’s website. The construction zone will be the 
central source of information for the duration of the project. 
 

Project Partners  
The Revitalisation of Sixth Street is being delivered by Council, in partnership with 
the Australian Government through the ‘National Stronger Regions Fund’ and 
State Government’s ‘Planning and Development 
Fund’. 
 

Sixth St ‘south’ is now one-way, with no entry from South Tce Sixth St ‘north’ at the start of the holidays 

http://www.yoursay.victor.sa.gov.au/mainstreetupgrade
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